
 

 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 11th January 2019 

Year 6 Attendance this week  

As a school, we are aiming to achieve an 

attendance target of over 97%. We are 

currently at  96.99% 

6.1:   93.14%       Well done to 6.2 

6.2:   100% 

6.3:   94.51% 

 

Star students of the week: 

(6.1)  Kenricka & Summar 

(6.2)  Thomasina & Michalina 

(6.3)  Zoya & Renee 

Well done to the following girls, for achiev-

ing  90% or above in an AR Quiz: Anna-

Aura, Ridah, Zoya, Stacey, Husna, Aamna A, 

Thomasina, Catherine, Nida, Tyra, Zainab K, 

Renee S,  

Saturday Tuition 
 

This starts for all girls this weekend— January 

12th. 1.30pm  The girls will wear their own 

clothes and can bring a drink and snack.   

 

These tuition sessions are held in small groups, 

focusing on English and Maths skills, to help 

the girls achieve their best in the SATs tests in 

May.  Please refer to the letter which your 

daughter brought home, for full details. 

 

 

Homework:   

A massive well done to all the girls who successfully completed their holiday homework. They 

have shown some real improvement across these tests and support at home is greatly appreciated. 

Continue to complete the Purple Mash and My Maths homework this term.  

In Spring term Pupils will require their PE kits on Tuesdays 

 

Science: 

This term the focus is upon investi-

gating Darwin’s Theory of evolution 

and exploring inheritance and adap-

tation. Later in the term we will take 

part in a science fair and get a 

chance to share the pupils’ scientific 

knowledge with parents.  Happy New Year! 


